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Chair Carrere opened the meeting by providing background information and the steps taken to
date. He explained a high proficiesdivisory task force had been created and has already begun
working hard. He noted it will extremely important for the task #®to reflect on theoverarching
environment of higher education and incorporate into the final plan.
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Chair Stanish highlighted various topics the task force will focus on including institutionalizing a
framework for diversity, inclusion, ant&cism, and equity and ways to articulate strategies to knit
together USF's campuses while maintaining uniqueattar and strengths of each. Furthermore, he
explained the various mechanisms of engagement with external stakeholders.

There was discussion among the trustees regarding input from state, national and international
stakeholders. President Curralbted we will continue to seek input and engage the trustees throughout
the process and look forward to their guidance and ideas.



